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Fort Drum cemeteries open to visitors on Labor Day

FORT DRUM, N.Y.  – Fort Drum cemeteries will be open for visitors from 8 a.m. until dusk on Labor Day, Sept. 6. 

All but three of the 13 cemeteries are located outside the Fort Drum cantonment area, and they are accessible on Labor Day without pre-coordination with Range Control or a visitor’s pass. 

However, any non-DoD ID cardholders who would like to visit one of the three cemeteries within the cantonment area would require a pass. Passes are issued at the Visitor Control Center at the Lt. Gen. Paul Cerjan Gate. 

For more information about the Fort Drum cemeteries and their locations, visit https://fortdrum.isportsman.net/Cemeteries.aspx. 
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